
YEAR 2 ZOO VISIT
Year 2 went to Sydney Zoo on the 18th November.

We had a wonderful day exploring the Zoo. We learnt about habitats of various animals and how
to keep them healthy and safe. In groups we got to build our own habitat. We had lunch next to
the Lions. It was an exciting day seeing so many animals from countries all around the world. We
loved the Lamar’s, Red Pandas, the Potoroo, monkeys, elephants, koalas, penguins, snakes and so
much more.

Mrs Trudi Woods
Stage 1 Assistant Coordinator- Year 2W
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